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Comments: I am writing to express my opposition to the Lake Tarleton Integrated Resource Project as proposed

in the April 2022 updated Environmental Assessment.   This is a terrible idea and would severely disrupt the

amazing (and quiet) landscape around the lake.  I have visited many times (all the way from Los Angeles) and do

not want this disruption to ruin the beautiful and pristine lake.  Thank you!

 

 


